



Haverhill School Committee




May 30, 2023


Ms. Kaitlin M. Wright, City Clerk 
Four Summer Street, Room 118 
Haverhill, MA 01830


Dear Ms. Wright:


The Haverhill School Committee will hold a Hybrid Public Hearing on the FY24 Budget 
on Thursday, June 1, 2023, at 7:00 pm in the library at Hunting School, 480 South 
Main Street, Haverhill MA 01835.  

 

There will be options for both in person and remote public comment. Registration for 
remote only public comment is now open  Registration Link for Remote Public 
Comment ONLY FY24 Budget Public Hearing. The remote public comment link will be 
sent two (2) hours prior to the public hearing to all remote registrants.

 

There will also be in-person public comment, which does not require registration.  

This meeting will be live-streamed by HCTV.  The full meeting recording will be posted 
on the HCTV website.


Sincerely,

Maura Ryan-Ciardiello

Vice Chairperson


Governor Healey has extended pandemic-related authorizations thereby allowing 
remote and hybrid meeting options for public bodies through March 31, 2025. 
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